To the Mayor and Council,

My name is Kurt Reffle. | am a representative for Art for Parks. We are a dedicated group of volunteers
raising funds for our playground equipment. We would also like to bring awareness to our Nature
Tourism industry. We are requesting from the Town to advertise our event on the Town’s digital boards
at the ends of town and the Libro Centre. We also request that you waive the fees for the use of the
digital boards. We don’t believe that we should have to pay the Town so that we can give them the
money and we believe that it is in the best interest for the Town to advertise this to bring as many
people to the event to maximize profits that will be donated to our parks.

Thank you,

Kurt Reffle



